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 Notice of Administrative Hearing Board  
  

 

Notice is hereby given that an Administrative Hearing Board will be held by the Prince 

George’s County Office of the Sheriff on allegations of misconduct by a Deputy Sheriff on or 

about October 11, 2017. The Administrative Hearing Board will be open to the public and will 

be conducted as follows:   

 
 

Wednesday, October 11, 2017 

Prince George’s County Office of the Sheriff 

5303 Chrysler Way 

Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20774 

 

Hearing scheduled to begin at 09:00 am 

 
     

Anyone attending this Administrative Hearing Board at the Prince George’s County Office of 

the Sheriff must be screened by magnetometer for the purpose of detection of firearms, 

explosives, pepper spray, incendiary devices, knives, or any other items prohibited from 

entering the facility by law or agency regulation. 
 

 


